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Student Advisory Board Applications Are Open!

The Student Advisory Board is a highly competitive opportunity comprised of one

high school senior from each of the eight Superintendent’s Regions in the

Commonwealth. Appointed by the Governor, the Board works closely with the VDOE

to provide student perspectives on important issues and play a vital role in the

creation of policy by the Virginia Board of Education. Applications are open to any

Virginia rising high school senior. The application window opened July 1 and closes

September 15. Find out more information today!

https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fwww.doe.virginia.gov%2Fhome%2Fshowpublisheddocument%2F864%2F637945611225900000/1/010101910b8fc03a-44f75cf4-4c17-43b8-a675-11348bd16a4b-000000/FXDSkBRWh9Zfy9umfVhgoYgZg9DYTd92L-rQi74X2kc=364
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fus.formbank.us%2Fform%2FNDI3MC1lbg==/1/010101910b8fc03a-44f75cf4-4c17-43b8-a675-11348bd16a4b-000000/yoynzHK4eY7nw1XSukjmax31d464FhiKtpYscEbJedI=364
https://links-2.govdelivery.com/CL0/https:%2F%2Fcontent.govdelivery.com%2Faccounts%2FVADOE%2Fbulletins%2F3a7be7d%23StudentAdv/1/010101910b8fc03a-44f75cf4-4c17-43b8-a675-11348bd16a4b-000000/IuelDFsYURS-JRIvHh2PxxPMYOJ43DK4h-_UoUnyUnI=364



